
GARFIELD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

Regular Meeting 
 

MARCH 5, 2018-6:30 p.m. 
 

Garfield Township Hall 
 

1138 West Erickson Road, Linwood, MI 48634 
 

MINUTES OF REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION 
 

 
1. Meeting called to order by chairperson, Lee Deary at 6:38 p.m. 
2. Pledge was recited. 
3. Roll call was taken: Lee Deary, Stephen Betters and Kathleen  
   Niemiec were present. 
4. Attendance: 9 
5. Minutes from previous meeting/public hearing of December 5, 2017 

were approved.  
6. Public Comment:  Gregory Jacobs, a resident, spoke in depth    
   regarding wind turbines.  See copies. 
   Matt Wagner and Craig Close representing DTE shared the  
   positive aspects of wind turbines. 
7. Unfinished business: 
 a.  Garfield Township Board voted to do nothing regarding 
         medical marijuana 
     b.  Planning Commission to attend open house in Auburn 
         sponsored by DTE on March 13, 2018 to obtain further 
         information regarding renewal energy. 
8. New business: 
 a.  Resignation of Cynthia Killey from Planning Commission.  
9. Report from zoning administrator: via chairperson, no new permits 
10. Next planning commission meeting is Monday, June 4, 2018 at 
    6:30 p.m. 
11. Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by Planning Commission Secretary-Kathleen 
Niemiec 
 
 


